
Camosun Community 
Association

Survey regarding proposed rezoning of
1535 Oak Crest Drive

Dear Neighbour,

Your feedback is greatly appreciated.  The Camosun Community 

Association will make recommendations to Saanich based on comments 

received from residents.  We hope you will take a moment to consider and 

answer the following so that we can best represent your views.

Thank you!

If you have any questions, please contact Caleb Horn of the Camosun Community 

Association at horn.calebj@gmail.com or by phone at 250-858-4676.  Digital copies of 

the home rendering, the site plan, and correspondence can be provided by request.

Once completed, you can arrange to have the survey picked up or you can drop it off in the 

mailbox at 1621 Knight Avenue (right next to Browning Park).

For information about this proposal, please review the letter from applicant Rob Bernhardt  

(attached),  the  letter  from  Neil  Findlow  of  Saanich  Planning  (found  on  our  website:  

www.CamosunCommunityAssociation.com),  and  the  minutes  from  the  CCA-facilitated  

meeting between the applicant and neighbours (also on our website).

mailto:horn.calebj@gmail.com
http://www.camosuncommunityassociation.com/


Name(s): ______________________________ Address: _______________________

Do you oppose the proposed rezoning from RS-6 (single-unit) to RD-1 (duplex) at 1535 

Oak Crest Drive?  yes no

If yes, please use the space provided below to outline your concerns (related to the 

design of the house?, the nature of the duplex?, etc.) :

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

Do you have any other comments about the proposal?

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

Thank you!  Please return this survey by May 5th so that we can include your feedback!



1535 Oak Crest Drive – Proposed Home

1535 Oak Crest Drive – Site Plan


